
 
SC USBC Youth  / 807 Naples Avenue / Cayce, SC  29033-3607 

 

June 1, 2016 

 

To:  Youth Bowling Coaches 

 

Subject:  Awards and Prize List – 10TH Annual SC USBC Championship Tournament 2016 

          50th Year Celebration 

 

     Attached is the prize list for the 10TH Annual SC USBC Youth Championship 

Tournament conducted in the Anderson Association on April 23-May 8, 2016.  I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who contributed to this year's 

tournament.  A special thanks is extended to the members of the Anderson 

Association for their support each weekend.  

 

     With reference to the prize list, please note: 

 

     a.  Emblems are awarded only to the first place in any event. 

     b.  Plaques will be awarded to first, second and third places in Team, 

         Doubles, Singles, All Events Scratch and All Events Handicap. 

     c.  Plaques for scratch awards will be awarded to the overall high scratch 

   Team, Doubles, Boys Singles and Girls Singles (1st Place only for each). 

     d.  Plaques for President's Award (High Series Scratch) and Youth Leader's 

         Award (High Game Scratch) will be presented at next year's State  

         Tournament in the Grand Strand Association. 

     e.  Emblems with scratch chevrons will be awarded to the winners in All 

         Events Scratch.  Please remember an individual may not win both a 

         handicap and scratch award.  When an individual qualifies for both 

         awards that individual will receive the highest award earned. 

         If awards are equal the scratch award will be given. 

 

     The prize list is being forwarded to the trophy company with this mailing and 

any plaques won by bowlers in your association will be shipped direct from the 

trophy company to the person listed on the attached list. *** Please notify me 

immediately if you see any errors, such as spelling, so I can notify the trophy 

company.  The plaques should be in the mail within three to four weeks from the 

date of this letter. 

 

     We hope this has been a positive experience for all that traveled to Anderson 

as we can state it has been for the SC USBC Youth.  We appreciate your 

participation in this year's tournament and look forward to seeing you next year 

in Myrtle Beach for our 11th Annual Tournament under the SC USBC. 

 

 

                                                     Yours truly, 

 

 

     

                                                     Dave Bowers, SC USBC Youth 

                                                     Recording Secretary                                                       

                                                   10th Annual Tournament Director 


